
 
 
 

Victor E. Benstead Plunge 
 
Unhealthy Air Quality Protocol  
 
Safety is our number one priority for our community and staff. On occasion, the pool may close 
unexpectedly and without warning due to Unhealthy Air Quality. Living in Southern California, 
wildfires are often the cause of Unhealthy Air Quality. Should the air quality be deemed 
Unhealthy for Sensitive Groups by the Air Quality Index, the Plunge will remain open. If the air 
quality is deemed to be “Unhealthy for Everyone” by the Air Quality Index, the Plunge will close 
and staff will be sent home. Please call the Plunge at (310) 781-7113 for updates. The websites 
will be updated during normal business hours.  
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